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VICE PRESIDENT — MEETING LOCATION: Winona Grange #271,

Jim Mishler —503-659-9663 8340 SW Seneca Street Tualatin, OR
mrjimbonn2@aol.com .
http://www.winonagrange271.org/
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HOT WATER FOR COFFEE AND TEA PROVIDED BY WWA.
NEWSLETTER EDITOR SNACKS PROVIDED BY MEMBERS

Tony Rizzutto

2020 CARVING SHOWS

PRESIDENT CHIPS

As you all know the March Meeting was cancelled due to the Coronavirus. Because it is still an on-going
concern the Officers have elected to cancel the April meeting also. We will have to see how things are for
May.

The Capitol Carvers Show for April 4-5 was cancelled. The 2020 Columbia Flyway Wildlife Show scheduled
for August 29 and 30 is looking like it will be cancelled also.

If you take a jpg photo of your winter finished carvings and your on-going projects and send them to me be
emalil, | will post them in the May Newsletter.

| shared with you all that my neighbor across the street gave me a portion of his cherry tree that he had cut
down. | hired a tree cutter to move it to my yard. | am looking for ideas on what to do with it. Ray and Jim
have expressed interest in having some of it. | just have to figure out how | will cut it.

You all take care and stay healthy. See you in May — Maybe.

NEXT ISSUE: If you have any information or items you want to share with the readership, send them to
Tony Rizzutto by e-mail or by snail mail (12805 SW Watkins, Tigard, OR 97223) APRIL 25 2020
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